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This document is North Sydney Council’s response to actions arising from Precinct Committee Minutes. On receipt of the minutes, actions are numbered and 
allocated to relevant Council Officers for response.  
 
To effectively manage and provide clarity, all actions are allocated a status when reporting to Precinct Committees in response to their minutes. There are three 
categories: 
 

• Awaiting Response - action allotted to Council Officer - response awaited. 

• Open/Ongoing - action allocated to Council Officer, initial response provided. Matter ongoing and further response/update to be provided at later date. 

• Closed for Council - Council either completed related works/tasks or has taken all reasonable steps within its power to resolve issue (for example when matter 
is beyond its jurisdiction). If the Precinct Committee feels Council can take further steps, they can request Council reopen action. 

 
Questions or concerns re content of this document should be directed precincts@northsydney.nsw.gov.au 
 

Month Item Actions Council’s Reply Status 

April  Boat and Trailer Parking - Residents asked that Council 
look at options to limit the amount of parking spaces being 
taken by boats and trailers for extended periods without 
being moved. Residents questioned whether there should 
there be a limit on the size of boats and trailers or should 
street signs restrict parking to vehicles only.  

Allocate to Council’s Manager Ranger & Parking Services.  Awaiting 
Response 

March  Fox sighting - A resident reported that a fox had recently 
been seen in Earle Street likely coming from Primrose Park. 

Council’s Bush Management Co-ordinator has advised that 
although not sighted very frequently, European Red Foxes 
are common and widespread in urban areas, where the 
abundance of available resources and difficulty in 
implementing effective management controls has led to a 
high population. This particular sighting has been added to 
the “Foxscan” website, which is an Australia-wide mapping 
tool developed by the Invasive Species Cooperative 
Research Centre (CRC).   

Closed for 
Council  
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North Sydney Council participates in the Sydney-north 
regional fox baiting program twice a year, alongside other 
local Councils and the NSW National Parks and Wildlife 
Service.  Due to distance restrictions on the use of fox baits, 
which can’t be laid within 150m of a residential property, 
the only reserves in North Sydney where baiting occurs are 
Balls Head, Berry Island, and Badangi. There are currently 
no fox control options that are feasible for implementation 
in/around Primrose Park. 

 


